
 

2024 BOWLING ADVISORY MEETING 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024 

3:00pm Zoom  

 

The following members were present for the meeting:  
Charlie Shempf (IESA Assistant Executive Director), Al Nordman (Oregon/Tournament 

Manager), Andy Dole (Homer Glen), Jim McCabe (Utica Waltham), Kelly Nimtz (Loves 

Park/Machesney Park), Ryan Kabara (Troy).  

 

The IESA Bowling Advisory Committee makes the following recommendations 
to the IESA Board of Directors for its June 6, 2024 meeting: 

 
Recommendation #1 

Proposed: Bowl four games at Sectional.   

Current: Bowlers will bowl three games at Sectional. 

Rationale: Bowling four games at Sectionals will mimic the Friday State Finals schedule where 

bowlers bowl four games. Bowling four games will make sure the best bowlers and teams 

advance from each sectional. The post-season consistency will help bowlers as they advance 

from sectionals to state.  

T & C: IV. F  

Admin Vote: 4-0 

Board Action: Approved 
 

Other Items/Topics Discussed:  

- At-large state advancers  

- Common Sectional Form  

- Leggings as acceptable attire  

- Sectional Foul Lines  

- Sectional Assignments  

- Alternate notifications  

- State Runners  

- State Chants/Cheering  

- State Lunch  


